
Summary of resolutions passed by the Pathoplexus Executive
Board from 13 Sept to 30 Oct 2024
Excluding resolutions passed during the Executive Board Meeting on
22 Oct 2024 - please see the meeting summary for these

By majority vote of votes submitted the Pathoplexus Executive Board has passed the following
resolutions:

● On 24 Sept 2024, by 4/4 votes submitted, the Board accepted membership to the
Pathoplexus Association of Peter van Heusden and Alexander Taepper. These
individuals have played a key role in the development and foundation of Pathoplexus but
were unable to attend the founding meeting.


